Announcement and Request for Public Input – July 5, 2025

The North East Community Marina Authority will be implementing a reduction in dock slip rental fees for the current season. The specific amount of the discount will be determined during our July meeting. However, in the meantime we'd love to hear from our constituents on what they believe would be an equitable adjustment. Please send feedback to the Board via our new email address at: necommunitymarina@gmail.com.

Questions regarding potential refunds or credits toward next season's slip rental will also be addressed at that time.

We appreciate your continued patience and support of the North East Marina.

North East Community Marina Authority